
This is another recent development found by one of our homeowners. Planning and 
Zoning appears to have approved H2049 and it is on the agenda at the commissioners 
meeting this Tuesday. It is a development on the northeast corner of County Line Road 
and the Suncoast Parkway. See below, red=commercial, beige= private homes. 35 
acres for private homes and 15 acres for commercial. 
 
Soon County Line Road will be bumper to bumper! 
 

 

 

 

 


